
           
    

Successful hybrid teaching requires a significant course 
transformation. Faculty must rethink and redesign their courses 
and create new learning activities appropriate for an online 
community of learners. 

Most faculty also have to develop new teaching skills in order 
to successfully manage online interaction, incorporate new 
methods of assessment, and effectively use the interactive  
and organizational tools found in D2L, even though they may 
already be familiar with the platform.

The Winterim Hybrid Course Redesign workshop will be led by Dr. Alan 
Aycock, Associate Director of the University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee 
Learning Technology Center and faculty in the UWM Anthropology 
Department. 

The UW-Milwaukee hybrid faculty development model is nationally 
recognized and have received numerous awards and grants.  

Dr. Aycock has led workshops on hybrid course design on more than 
20 campuses across the nation. 

 
DATES: Wednesday, January 16, 2008
  & Thursday, January 17, 2008
TIME:  8:30 a.m.–4:00 p.m.
LOCATION: McGraw 127

Please note that to ensure the success of the workshop, you should 
plan to attend both days. Continental breakfast, lunch, and afternoon 
refreshments will be provided for both days. 

Priority will be given to those who will be teaching in the  
hybrid mode in Spring semester 2008. 

SEATING IS LIMITED TO 20 PARTICIPANTS. 
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Winterim 2008 Workshop

To register online, go to: http://geturl.uww.edu/nl
If you have any questions, please contact Lorna Wong:

wongl@uww.edu or 262-472-7795
For general requests, contact the LEARN Center: learn@uww.edu or 262-472-5242
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